
President James Brauss, 
O.D. at the Lions 
Installation Dinner
See Pages 4 & 5

Saturday, March 24, 2012 • Weston Hills Country Club 
Reception • Gala dinner • Displays • Presentations  

Grammy-nominated singer and songwriter Karen Taylor-Good is scheduled to perform  

Turn to page 7 for more information on sponsorship and tickets

FALL  2011

JOIN IN THE CELEBRATIONS

Cornea recipient Brenda 
Harmelin urges support 
of eye bank. Page 8

Mark your calendar for this special milestone event
Wednesday, January 25, 2012 • Bascom Palmer Eye Institute

Presentations • Historical Displays & Memorabilia •Tours • Dinner   

 

of our Fifty Years of Giving the Gift of Sight!

Gala Dinner

50th Anniversary Open House

Request for Florida Lions Eye Bank Memorabilia 
Be a part of history! Search your closets and fi ling cabinets for photos, documents or any items 

connected with the Eye Bank’s early days. Call (305) 326-3659 for more information.



SUPPORTING THE EYE BANK

 Make certain that you have indicated on your driver’s license that 
you want to be a donor or that you have registered as a donor on 
www.donatelifefl orida.org. 

Most importantly, share your desire to be a donor with your family.  
By doing this, you will have joined with us in achieving our mission: 
To Give the Gift  of Sight.    

HOW  YOU CAN HELP in our sight-saving work 
1

2

Lion and eye bank Past President Sol 
Widener (1977-78) sadly passed away in 
March of this year. But in his will he found 
a way to keep his memory alive while sup-
porting the eye bank. He requested that 
his extensive collection of Lions pins be 
sold with the proceeds donated the Florida 
Lions Eye Bank. 

Despite his other responsibilities, Lion 
Dennis Walton, President of the Florida 
Lions Pin Trading Club, has kindly taken 
on the task to benefi t the Florida Lions Eye 
Bank. Sol’s daughters and a close friend, 
Doris Scott, helped get the pins to Lion 
Dennis. Lion Dennis will be off ering the 
pins for sale at the District 35-I meeting in 
late October in Palmetto and at the Florida 
Council of Governors Meeting in Sebring 
in November.  

Mary Anne Taylor-Rollins, FLEB ex-
ecutive director from 1984-2005 said, “I 
do remember that back then pins were 
very important to the Lions. Each new Eye 
Bank president would pick a theme and we 
would have lapel pins made representing 
the theme.  Th e president would fi rst give 
them to the FLEB offi  cers, then hand them 
out when he represented the eye bank at 

Pin Collection A Legacy for 
Late Eye Bank President Sol Widener 

Pins and more pins. Lion Dennis Walton (R) at the 
fi rst 2011-12 District 35-I Cabinet meeting, with 
another eye bank Past President Lion Bill Arthur.  
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various Lions functions.”
Don’t miss the opportunity to own one 

or more of the treasured pins in Sol’s col-
lection. Th e purchase will help support the 
Florida Lions Eye Bank. Be on the lookout 
for Lion Dennis at upcoming Lions events.
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COMMUNITY PARTNERING

Medical Director Sander Dubovy to Speak at 
Bonita Springs Lions Club

Florida Lions Eye Bank Medical 
Director Sander Dubovy, M.D. will be 
lecturing at the Bonita Springs Lions 
Clubhouse at 7 p.m. on Tuesday, Octo-
ber 26, 2011. The topic will be   Macu-
lar Degeneration: Disease, Treatment 
and Advancements. 

Dr. Dubovy is associate professor of 
Ophthalmology and Pathology at UM’s 
Bascom Palmer Eye Institute. He spe-
cializes in diabetic retinopathy, macular 

degeneration and macular disease. For more information, 
contact the Eye Bank at 305-326-6359.

Vitas Innovative Hospice has 
done it again – donated thousands 
of pairs of eyeglasses so that people 
across our nation and foreign coun-
tries could regain the GIFT OF 
SIGHT.  

Don Dolan, RN, Vitas Innovative 
Hospice Manager, spearheaded the 
effort to collect the eye glasses again 
this year, showing their smiles are 
only outsized by their giving hearts.   

In addition to the eye glass dona-
tions, Vitas Hospice has, for many 
years, partnered with the Florida Li-
ons Eye Bank for eye donation. Don 
Dolan and Reverend Misti Johnson-
Acre, Chaplain and Senior ACPE 
Supervisor, set the stage for VITAS’ 
Dade and Broward county chaplains 
and social workers to receive train-
ing on eye donation and the consent 

(R) Don Dolan, RN, Vitas Innovative Hospice Manager 
at Florida Medical Center seen here with Terrell Jackson, 
CHHA 

Eye Glass Donations a Labor of Love for 
Vitas Hospice

process. Donated corneas and sclera tissue from 
VITAS hospice patients has been used primarily for 
research and teaching, but also for surgical trans-
plant.  

LECTURES

Palm Beach 
Lecture

Wednesday, February 22, 2012
at Bascom Palmer Eye 

Institute of the Palm Beaches
7101 Fairway Drive

Palm Beach Gardens, Florida  

Speaker and Topic 
to be announced



he 2011-12 Florida Lions Eye Bank Officers and 
Directors gathered for their installation ceremony 

at a festive dinner in June at Broward County’s Signature 
Grand. Amid royal blue orchids and white formal jack-
ets, incoming President Dr. James Brauss and his Board 
took the oath of office. Immediate past president Stacey 
Jones was also honored for his service during 2010-11.  

Medical Director Dr. Sander Dubovy was awarded 
the Ross Carr Award, presented by Past President Bill 
Arthur.  District Governor Diana Castillo accepted the 
Jimmy Nelson Award for the Lantana Lions Club,  
 presented by Past President Ken Shivel, PDG. In 
addition to the installation, those in attendance enjoyed 
gourmet cheese appetizers, an auction/raffle, favors  and 
warm Lion fellowship.

LIONS 2011-12 INSTALLATION DINNER A GRAND EVENT  

Medical Director Sander Dubovy, M.D. and 
Executive Director Elizabeth Fout Caraza

Past Presidents Juan Tejera and Jim Klug 
share a laugh.

In-coming President James Brauss, O.D. with Past Presidents 
Elizabeth and Robert Dawson, PDG.

Lion Sellewyn And Huldah Skinner

T
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(L-R) Alma Miron, Vice President Rosa Galliani, Michelle Lola, 
Ana Padron



LIONS 2011-12 INSTALLATION DINNER A GRAND EVENT  

Dr. Sander Dubovy receives the 
Ross Carr Award, presented by Past 
President Bill Arthur

District Governor Diana Castillo 
accepted the Jimmy Nelson Award for the 
Lantana Lions Club, presented by Past 
President Ken Shivel, PDG.

(L-R) Incoming Board of Directors include Mike San Miguel, Bill Arthur, George Letakis, Larry Schiff, John Desouza, 
Secretary Colleen Pinkerton PDG, President James Brauss O.D., Bob Hillard, Blair Anderson, Vice President Rosa 
Galliani and Bud Mansolilli. Not pictured: Director Bob Woomer and Treasurer Luis San Miguel.

Elina Hackworth and son, Chris, with Michelle Sieira.

Immediate Past President 
Stacey Jones, PCC

Installation dinner sponsor Linda Lubitz (in yellow) with her 
company staff, Linda Lubitz Financial Group.
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Received from MAY 16 - AUGUST 15, 2011

Donations
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Mr. Manuel Aballe
Mrs. Shirlee Abbott
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Q. Adams
Eduardo Alfonso, M.D.
Mrs. Mildred D. Armbrister
Mr. Manuel Arvesu
Ms. Pamela Barrows
Mr. Luis S. Blanco
Mrs. Irene Bouchder
Mr. and Mrs. William Breckel
Ms. Iris D. Brownstein
Mr. Jerald Brownstein
Mr. Clutheld Campbell
Ms. June Capstack
Mrs. Olga L. Catasus
Mrs. Shirley Christian
Mrs. Erma W. Cook
Mrs. Hilaria Cotto
Dr. and Mrs. Marvin L. Cravetz
Victor Curtin, M.D.
Ms. Yolanda De Venanzi
Mr. George Diaz
Mr. Elbert W. Duvall
Robert E. Edelman, M.D.
Ms. Betty Eisenberg
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Evans
Mr. Stanley M. Falke
Mr. Iver C. Fitschen
Mr. Thomas M. Flynn
Gateway Title of Maine, Inc.
Ms. Amy Goldberg
Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Goldenberg
Ms. Cecilia C. Gonzalez
Mrs. Laura Greenstein
Mr. Paul A. Grillo
Mrs. Lois E. Hall
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew I. Harmelin
Mr. and Mrs. Mickey Harmelin
Mrs. Lisa Harrison
Mr. Brian R. Hersh
Estate of Florencer Herwitz 
Ms. Joyce Hirschberg

Mr. Norman Hodges
Mrs. Lynn Hoffman
Ms. M. Ellen Jensen
Mr. and Mrs. Michael D. Jonas
Mr. Morton Kalin
Mr. and Mrs. Samuel P. Katz
Ms. Aimee Katz
Mr. Gary Lambie, Sr.
Mrs. Constance Lane
Ms. Selma Lane
Mr. and Mrs. Isadore Lieberman
Mr. John Maruca
Mrs. Awilda Melendez
Mrs. Ruth Meltzer
Mr. Heung Ming Ngai
Oakview Baptist Church
Mrs. Herminia  Ortega
Mrs. Nancy M. Panneton
Mr. and Mrs. Lou Penzi
Mrs. Maria D. Perez
Mr. William Pick
Mr. John Piniat
Mr. Alan I. Postman
Ms. Diane Radin
Ms. Karen H. Raley
Ms. Irene O. Reyes
Ms. Sandra B. Richards
Ms. Lee Ann Robbins
Ms. Ana M. Romero
Joel Sandberg, M.D.
Stanford M. Steinberg, M.D.
Mrs. Roslynne Strum
Mr. Frank B. Talerico
Ms. Cassandra Thomas
Mrs. Joan Turnoff
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Varasse
Ms. Frances M. Weeks and Family
Mr. Robert Weeks
Mr. Wade H. Whiddon
Estate of Garland A. Williams
Mrs. Ileane M. Wood
Mr. Harvey E. Younes
Mr. Paul A. Ziarnowski
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After completing this form, fax to the eye bank at (305) 482-5106 or email to info@fleb.org.  

Payments by check should be made payable to: 

Florida Lions Eye Bank • 900 NW 17th Street #347 • Miami, FL 33136
If  you have questions or need more information, call (305) 326-6359 or email info@fleb.org

I will charge my gift to a major credit card qVISA q M/C  Card # ____________________________________  

Exp. date_________Card holder name ___________________________Signature_______________________

Name __________________________________Phone: _________________________________

Email: ___________________________________________
                     
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Sponsoring Organization or individual(s) name   (As it should appear in all printed material )   

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Address        City    State   Zip

_________________________________________________ _______________________________________________
Contact Name (Person in charge of making sponsor arrangements)  Signature of contact person  

Commemorative Program advertising
For information on rates and deadlines for individual ads in our Commemorative Program please contact the eye 
bank at (305) 326-6359 or email info@fleb.org.

BE A PART OF SOMETHING BIG!
BE A Sponsor of our 50th Anniversary

All eyes will be on you or your organization as you support the Florida Lions Eye Bank’s programs at our 
50th Anniversary on March 24, 2012 at Weston Hills Country Club. Your support at this once-in-a-lifetime 
event will assist us as we provide corneas and scleras for eye surgery, eyes and funding for sight-saving 
research, ocular pathology studies. 

Depending on the level of support you choose to give, you will receive advertising and a descriptive 
story in our Commemorative Program, your name on lobby signage, a banner in the cocktail party, 
acknowledgement from podium and slide show and complimentary tickets to the event.                              

Diamond Level - $10,000
Platinum Level - $7,500
Gold Level - $5,000
Silver Level - $2,500

Contact the eye bank 
for more information or 
to receive a sponsorship 
brochure 

Bronze Level - $1,250
Table Sponsor - $1,000
Friend Level - $500
Individual tickets - $100



900 Northwest 17th Street
Miami, Florida 33136

NONPROFIT
U.S. Postage

PAID
Permit No. 3016

Miami, FL 

“Th ere is no remedy for love but to love 
more.” Henry David Th oreau wrote those 
words in 1839 and Brenda Harmelin lives 
them today. 

Twelve years ago, she benefi tted from 
the love and generosity of an eye donor 
through a cornea transplant. Brenda, a tal-
ented calligrapher, has been giving back to 
the Florida Lions Eye Bank ever since. She 
was the featured recipient in the 2006  Eye 
Bank Annual Report. Her support includes:
•  Making innumerable donations to the   
 eye bank, honoring special occasions of   
 family and friends.
• Donating her time and talent, she designed  
 and artistically penned the calligraphy   
 for a unique eye bank holiday card.
• Sharing her cornea transplant experience   
 with an auditorium fi lled with Lions during  
 an eye bank Open House, even though pub- 
 lic speaking is not her favorite thing to do!

Cornea Recipient Marks 50th Wedding 
Anniversary With Plea to Support FLEB

• And recently, in a moving speech at her   
 50th wedding anniversary, Brenda asked   
 those in the audience again to give to the   
 Florida LionsEye Bank. 

We hope that your entire family and 
friends continue to enjoy the beauty in life.  
Your support of our mission, To Give the Gift  
of Sight, has helped restore beauty in the lives 
of countless others.

(L-R) Steve Lokoff , daughter Lisa Lokoff , Brenda and 
Mickey Harmelin, grandchildren Sophia and J.D. 
Harmelin, son Louis Harmelin, Hannah and Barrie 
Harmelin.
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